
Action Item No. 19 Board Meeting 6/11/25

Consider Conferment of Faculty Tenure

In accordance with Board Policy DCB Local, Employment Practices: Tenure, Dr. 
Tirizia York is being recommended to the Board for the conferment of faculty tenure.  Dr. 
York has met the eligibility requirements to be considered for tenure and has completed their 
tenure review process.  Their applications for tenure has been reviewed by the faculty Rank, 
Tenure, and Sabbatical Committee and unanimous endorsements for candidacy were 
received.  The Vice President for Instruction recommend tenure for this candidate. Dr. W. 
Myles Shelton, President, concurs with this endorsements.  Instructions were given to the 
Board members on how to access the candidates online tenure portfolio for review prior to 
the meeting.

It is the recommendation of the President that the Board grant tenure for Dr. York 
beginning in the 2025-26 academic year.


